
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.2 WAIWETU STREET

Jane Ellis, Chairperson of the Fendalton Open Air School’s Board of
Trustees, presented submissions detailing a number of concerns regarding
the proposed upgrading of Waiwetu Street.  Key issues related to traffic
movement and the safety of the school children.  The concerns included the
earlier proposed dual cycleway/footpath, any reduction in the width of the
road, the intended bollards on the east side of the road and the planned
removal and/or access to grass verges.  The provision of a designated pick-
up zone was sought along with the provision of dedicated parking facilities
at the school’s Waiwetu Street entrance.

Mr Gray Ussher of 38 and 40 Waiwetu Street spoke on behalf of a number
of street residents indicating support for the intended option 2 plan.  He
questioned the necessity for dedicated parking facilities at the school
entrance and also queried the suggestion made of a restricted speed zone
being applied in the street.

The Board received the submissions which were later considered in relation
to clause 6, being the reports of the Board’s Works and Traffic Safety
Committee meetings of 18 and 21 July.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


